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Be it remembered that a session of the County Commission of Stone County was held in the 

courthouse at Galena, on December 30, 2021. Those in attendance today were Presiding 

Commissioner Mark Maples, Southern Commissioner Hank Smythe and Northern Commissioner 

Wayne Blades.   

 

Morning Session: 

 9:00 AM – 10:00 AM  
Commission Work Session – General Discussion with no decisions. 

 

10:00 AM 

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples and Amanda Parton opened the meeting with the pledge 

of allegiance to the flag. Those present for this meeting today are as follows: County Counsel 

William McCullah; and Amanda Parton, Stone County Clerk’s office. 

 

Approval of Commission Minutes 

The matter to approve the minutes for Stone County Commission meetings dated December 28, 

2021, was brought to decision by a roll call vote:  Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; Blades – yes.  

Minutes ordered approved. 

 

Schedule of Bills - 1 

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples presented a schedule of bills that have been submitted to 

him from the County Clerk’s office in the amount of $15,359.84.  This matter to accept the bills for 

payment was brought to decision by a roll call vote:   Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; Blades - yes.  

Order to pay carried. 

 

 

Schedule of Bills - 2 



  

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples presented a schedule of bills that have been submitted to 

him from the County Clerk’s office in the amount of $19,084.32.  This matter to accept the bills for 

payment was brought to decision by a roll call vote:   Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; Blades - yes.  

Order to pay carried. 

 

Connell Insurance-Discuss Property/Liability Insurance 

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples signed the 2022 Stone County renewal for the 

liability/property insurance for 2022 that was approved on December 21, 2021. 

 

Review the 2022 Budget Request 

 

 

Announcements  

Th Courthouse will be closed December 31, 2021, New Year’s Eve, except the Collector and 

Assessor’s office will be open for tax payments for 8am-4pm. 

A proposed copy of the 2022 budget will be made available for public viewing Monday January 3, 

2022 (subject to change) 

Public Time:  

Time was extended to anyone who wanted to speak to the commission at this time.  

 

Adjournment: 

The adjournment of the Stone County Commission meeting was brought to decision by roll call 

vote: Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; Blades – yes. Meeting adjourned at 11:20 PM. 

 


